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2-25-16 

INTEL Corporation 

2501 NW 229th 

Hillsboro, OR  97124 

 

Scott K. Savela, 

 

Your application has been approved and you are now permitted to purchase bulk alcohol. 

Attached is a copy of OAR 845-004-0101 that you have read, understand, and have agreed to 

comply. 

 

Please let us know if there are any changes to your original application. 

 

Call if you have any questions concerning this approval letter. 

 

 
 

Leanne Newkirk 

OLCC Distribution 

PO Box 22297 

Milwaukie, OR  97222 

 

Phone:  503-872-5034 

Fax:  503-872-5014 

Email:  OLCC.Distribution@oregon.gov 


